Quarterly Report
DECEMBER 2019

Members Reported Deceased - Late®**

Name Occupation Location DOD
Melson, Frank N. Mechanic MIC Harvard, IL 8/9/19
Kovac, Paul S. **%  Conductor W. Dundee, IL 2016
Sandowski, Richard *** Conductor Glen Ellyn, IL 10/20/16
Hauser, Rex L. Engineer Geneva, IL 9/25/19
Braaten, Caryl E. Trainmaster Menomonee Falls, WI 11/2/19
Roberts, Gale J. Control Operator Clyman, WI 11/18/19
Yanke, James H. Conductor Jackson, WI 11/25/19
Malecha, August H. VP Transportation  Bloomington, IL 11/25/19
Lindenmuth, Robert M. Manager of Testing Glendale, AZ 11/15/19
Sacheck, Jerome J. Gen. Supvr.-Car Main. Hoffman Estates, IL 11/27/19
Kramer, Justin W. Engineer Madison, WI 12/23/19

New Members

Name Chapter Occupation Hired/Retired
Hermanson, Ray 2 Engineer 1976-2018
Trinco, Ruthann N. 2 Conductor 1991-2019
Davidson, Douglas W. 2 Engineer 1976-
Gamble, Guy E. 2 Engineer 1994-2019
Aubry, Steven 4 Electronic Technician 1965-2007
Senase, Michael 2 Asst. Engineer CTC  1975-1995




Removed from Roster - Lack of Payment

Name Chapter Occupation Last Known Address
Dehring, Marvin M. 8 Lineman Eldorado, WI
Halpin, Kevin R. 6 Engineering Dept Madison, WI
Hendershot, Roger J. 7 Division Engineer Mason City, 1A
Jensen, James N. 7 Clerk Mason City, IA
Ludwig, Marvin H. 8 Engineer Farmington, NM
Lund, Herbert 3 Engineer Mt. Home, AR
Mariani, William G. 2 Project Manager Tinley Park, IL
Morris, Q.L. 3 Materials Manager Naples, FL
Quagliata, Edward 2 Engineer Huntley, IL
Scott, Donald E. 2 Engineer Cape Coral, FL
Sparks, Robert S. 1 Conductor Bencroft, WI
Swartz, Joseph 9 Brakeman Columbia, MO
Tinerella, Thomas J. 2 Manager Chicago, IL
Voge, Gary 8 Dist Signal Foreman  Racine, WI

NOTE AND REMINDER:

As you can see I have removed fourteen (14) members from the roster account as we
haven't heard from them since 2015. If they decide to renew their membership all they
have to do is bring their dues up to the current year. If you have any information on these
members, please let me know.

Dues Renewal notices were sent out early November for the years 2016, 2017, and 2018.
We have had a good response for the 2018 renewals, but no responses for 2016 or 2017.

Please continue to forward info regarding the status of members. It really helps to keep
the records and Annual Report accurate. Information can be forwarded by telephone,
email or U.S. mail. In addition, if you hear of the death of a member, giving me the



actual date of death and location is very helpful in getting a copy of the obituary for the
records.

Respectively submitted,

Curtis Schmidt

General President/Secretary-Treasurer
262-751-4480 (cell)

Email: chsraill3@yahoo.com
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